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10th December 2020  
  
Re: Year 9 revised dates to self-isolate  
  
Following the communication from the Welsh Government about the reduction in the length of 
time that contacts of a positive case are required to self-isolate, I can confirm that your child’s last 
day of self-isolation will be Monday 14th December.   
  
Your child can come out of self-isolation and return to school on Tuesday 15th December.  
  
However, you must not send your child to school if they are unwell or if they are displaying any 
symptoms of Covid-19:  

• a new continuous cough and/or  
• high temperature (37.8oC or above) and/or   
• loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell  

Also, please do not send your child to school if a member of your household has symptoms of 
Covid-19 and/or is waiting to get a test and/or the results of a test.  
  
We must all do that we can to ensure the safety of all our community and following these 
guidelines is the best way that we can achieve this together.  
  
Thank you for your support.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mrs Jarrett  
Headteacher 
 
 


